
Statement on the Cigna’s acquisition of Express Scripts: 

 

OIR received the acquisition application on July 2, 2018, and it is currently under review. OIR 

has 90 days to review an application after it is complete pursuant to 120.60(1), 628.461(5)(a), 

and 628.4615(6)(a), Florida Statutes.  At this time, there are no plans to hold a public hearing. 

We will provide updated information at this link when it becomes available.  
 


